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FINALLY, A CHANCE TO PLAY 

LOTS OF LOOKERS. Tim Commers, center, 
explains some details about new *82 
equipment as others check the hardware. 

SUPER HOSTS. General Manager Dick Kopplin, 
left and Superintendent John Fuller had 
everything organized perfectly. 

DISPLAY PRINCIPALS. Tom Geelan, left, of 
Broyhill Sprayers and Jerry Commers were 
willing founts of information. 

GENTLEMEN, START YOUR ENGINES. Minutes 
before the shotgun start an impressive 
line-up shows how well organized an 
event can be. 


